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I urge you to please support SB 1076 to regulate cat and dog breeders in Oregon.  It 

is a fairness issue.   

 

My sister operates Out To Pasture Animal Sanctuary, a small not for profit animal 

rescue in Estacada.  She has no employees and any funds raised goes towards the 

care of the animals.  It is a struggle to raise the funds needed.  She and her husband 

spend a minimum of 3 hours per day caring for these animals with no compensation.  

Yet she is required to pay nearly $400 per year in licensing fees while for profit dog 

and cat breeders pay nothing. 

 

Please do the right thing and not hold breeders to lesser standards and fees than the 

animal rescue groups.  These groups provide a much needed service as they work to 

provide a home for unwanted and abused animals with no personal gain.   

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sheila Dooley 

 


